MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Zone 4 Supervisors

FROM:

Captain K. R. Boles // 5

DATE:

February 17, 1994

RE:

ANNUAL ZONE 4 AWARDS - OFFICER OF THE YEAR/SAFE

DRIVING AWARD

We will have our annual Awards Ceremony on Wednesday, February 23, 1994 at 1430 hours during Evening Watch Roll Call. We will also have the Award for Safe Driver of the Year and catch up on our monthly awards.

Please have the following officers present for the ceremony:

OFFICER OF THE YEAR

M/W Officer T. E. Bobay D/W Officer C. J. Crandall - Officer L. A. Galli E/W

MONTHLY AWARDS

October 1993 Officer L. Galli November 1993 Officer C. E. Williams December 1993 Officer C. J. Crandall January 1994 Officer C. Davenport

Safe Driver - to be announced.